
 
  
 

  

 
          2019 PROMOTIONAL PROCESS 

 
         ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
The 2019 Promotional Process Testing Dates and Location are being provided. 

         
Date:              September 23-27, 2019 

Location:   Illinois State Police Merit Board  
                                           531 Sangamon Avenue East 
                                            Springfield, Illinois 62702 
 

(Specific day and time will be released at a later date) 
 

REQUIRMENTS FOR PARTICIPATION 
 

To be eligible to participate in the 2019 Promotional process, you must have participated in the 
2019 rating session as well as have obtained a bachelor’s degree by July 26, 2019.  You will also 
need to complete a test declaration form.  The Test Declaration sign up will be available at 
www.illinoistrooper.com on June 28, 2019.   
 

EDUCATION 
 
In order to verify your education, you must have a sealed official college/university transcript 
indicating the degree obtained and the date obtained mailed to: Emily Fox, 531 Sangamon 
Avenue East, Springfield, Illinois 62702, no later than July 26, 2019. 
  
Please note: If you have provided transcripts for previous promotional testing do not need 
to provide a new copy. 
 
The college or university must be accredited by one of the following associations:  
●Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools ●North Central Association of Colleges and Schools 
●New England Association of Schools and Colleges ●Northwest Association of Schools and Colleges 
●Southern Association of Colleges and Schools ●Western Association of Schools and Colleges 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding the 2019 Promotional Process, you may contact 
Ms. Emily Fox by email at efox@ispmeritboard.org 
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